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Consider/Discuss/Act on Canceling June MUTD Meeting; 
Procurement Timeline Update



▪ Scope of work is already out to vendors, and proposal submissions 
are due back May 19th. Project managers at DART and DCTA will 
review proposals and create recommendation package and provide 
to McKinney staff.

▪ DART and DCTA will provide the proposed service plan to McKinney 
staff in very early July, who would then review proposed service plan 
and disseminate it to board members.

▪ McKinney staff will collect all questions and comments from board 
members regarding the proposed service plan and provide responses 
prior to the August 18th Board meeting.

▪ Representatives from DART and DCTA will be available for additional 
questions at the August 18th board meeting. MUTD board will vote on 
a proposal package at the August 18th meeting. DCTA and DART 
boards will vote at their respective September meetings.

Procurement Update and Timeline


